Wiser, Sonja

From: Orjiako, Oliver

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 4:42 PM

To: Tilton, Rebecca **Cc:** Schroader, Kathy

Subject: FW: Battle Ground Urban Reserve Request

Attachments: Complaince cover leter.pdf; BG Reasonable Measures Document #1.pdf; BG

Reasonable Meausres Document #2.pdf; Dear Property Owner.pdf; UGB Expansion

Area Survey.pdf

Hello Rebecca:

Please, for the council and Kathy for the record. Thanks to both of you.

Best,



Oliver Orjiako
Director
COMMUNITY PLANNING

360.397.2280 ext 4112







From: Sam Crummett [mailto:sam.crummett@cityofbg.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 4:14 PM

To: Orjiako, Oliver

Cc: Erin Erdman; Jeff Swanson; Albrecht, Gary **Subject:** Battle Ground Urban Reserve Request

Hello Oliver,

I've attached the three previous documents that Erin sent to you on May 15.

We have two other documents that should be included into the Record that may be helpful for the Board's consideration on this matter based on their comments at the work session. First, is a letter sent to all property owners within our 80 acre expansion area asking their opinion about the City's intent of request a Urban Reserve overlay on their parcels. Second, is the survey highlighting responses that we received back.

Please let us know if you have any further questions. We'll see you at the Board hearing on this matter, if not before.

Thank you.

Sam

Sam Crummett, AICP
Planning Supervisor
City of Battle Ground
109 SW 1st Street, Suite 127
Battle Ground, WA 98604
Planning Department (360) 342-5047
Direct Office Line (360) 342-5042



Visit our <u>Website</u> Follow us on <u>Facebook</u>

From: Erin Erdman [mailto:erin.erdman@cityofbg.org]

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 2:20 PM

To: Orjiako, Oliver < Oliver. Orjiako@clark.wa.gov >

Cc: Albrecht, Gary <Gary.Albrecht@clark.wa.gov>; Jeff Swanson <Jeff.Swanson@cityofbg.org>; Sam Crummett

<sam.crummett@cityofbg.org>; Susan Drummond <susan@susandrummond.com>

Subject: Battle Ground's Findings Issue 5

Oliver,

Attached please find a cover letter and a 2-part document addressing our capacity analysis and reasonable measures. We will plan to attend on Thursday for the Planning Commission meeting. Please let us know if you need anything else from us.

Take care

Erin Erdman Community Development Director office (360) 342-5044 cell (360) 601-0349



Visit our <u>Website</u> Follow us on <u>Facebook</u>

NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.